Statement for Board President Regarding Board Training Requirements

We are required at this time to report on the current status of Board
Members in regard to their annual training requirements. All board
members are required to receive specific board training each year.

1. The following board members, Carroll Hatton, Rusty Roberts,
Chris Sheffield, Ed Jenkins, Derrick Gray and Brent Marcum
have met the annual requirements for board training.

2. The following board member, Juli Golden has exceeded the
annual requirements for board training.



